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Phone System
The phone system has been updated and centralized. Next step is to order
new phones and replace handsets throughout the district.

1-1 Program
We are again offering a 1-1 solution for our students. The Tech Team is
working diligently to get all devices ready for the next school year.

Interactive Displays
The interactive displays are currently delayed, due to shipping issues around

the world.   I am working to define a date and have my installers ready to go!!

Wireless Upgrade
We have received updated financial information. We will be placing the order

soon.  This will be a project that will need to be completed over fall break, or
possibly Christmas break.

Summer Work
The extremely busy time of year continues to roll on.  We are working on

various projects to get our district ready for the next school year!


